
Hello everyone, 
  

Apologies it has taken a while to write this 
e-mail!  I want to say it has been an 
absolute pleasure to work with you all on 
your SciArt project, we thoroughly enjoyed 
welcoming you to LSTM and showing you 
our science and history. 

  
I want to say how much I loved your exhibition and was captivated by the work you produced and 
the stories behind the pieces.  Lee felt the same too.  Meg and Sarah were very disappointed they 
could not make the exhibition on the day but thoroughly enjoyed the pictures you took, and Lee 
kindly spent some time chatting with them about the pieces in more detail.   So very well done on all 
your hard work!!  I had such a fantastic day at the Tate and wished the exhibition could have been 
displayed for longer. Sarah and I will be chatting with Sandra and Tricia to see how we can continue 
to work together. 
  
Feel free to keep in touch with me if you would like more material/information as you develop your 
pieces over time.   You are more than welcome back to LSTM, anytime, for a visit. 
  
To the artist teachers - if you would like to conduct a project with your school students relating to 
the work of LSTM and the pieces you have developed, we would be very open to ideas and 
projects.  Perhaps some of our academics could visit your school to speak to your 
students?  (depending on availability and location, of course). 
  
I would very much like our relationship to continue into 2017! 
  
Hope you all have a lovely Christmas and new year. 
  
Very best wishes, 
  
Elli 
  
Dr Elli Wright 
Public Engagement Manager 
Liverpool School of Tropical Medicine 
Old School Building, Pembroke Place 
Liverpool, L3 5QA 
Telephone: 0151 705 2554 
  

 


